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Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on 

the 1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 
 

1914  -100th ANNIVERSARY EDITION -  2014 

President’s Message 
I hope that this Special Anniversary Edition Newsletter finds 

you healthy and happy! 
 
The 100th Anniversary Celebration Party was a great time! 
There are pictures here in the Newsletter and plenty more 

on the website. 
 

The club is now planning our Picnic which will be held on 
Saturday August 16, 2014. 

The Picnic Flyer is on the back page. 
   

Keep up to date about PACC events,  

just visit our website www.pacc1914.org 
 
 
Until next time, 
Be Happy, and Stay Healthy! 

Joe 
 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 
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IN MEMORIAM  
 

Rich Kozieja   1931 - 2014 
 
 
 
 
Nick Di Virgilio 1927-2014 
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Sick Report 
 
 

Bob Maciejewski, Sr 
Walt Malinowski 
Ed Szachewicz 

 
 

Contact Tim Popiolek at 609-680-5787 
or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284  

“Get Well” wishes in the form of a card will sent. 

 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

 
 
 

No Speakers Scheduled  

 

 

 
Pinochle Tournament News 
New Season Starts on Sept. 15, 2014          

Games begin   
at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 
For more info contact: 
John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 

CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 

OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 

Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

If you have email, 

please send a message 

to: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 
Is 

Published 3 times a year 
in 

January, May,  
and 

September 
 

Are You Moving? 
Please let us know in  
advance so that you  

may continue to 
receive this Newsletter. 

 
Send notice to: 

POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107-0344 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 
Will re-appear in the Fall 2014 Edition 

“100th”  ANNUAL PACC FAMILY PICNIC  

Saturday August 16th, 2014 
Noon to 6:00pm 

*See Picnic Flyer on Last Page  

**** UPCOMING EVENTS **** 
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More photos are on our website at: www.pacc1914.org 

PACC  100th Anniversary Celebration Pictures 
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Dan Steiner, PACC 100th Anniversary Celebration Chairman Father Edward J. Lipinski , PACC Chaplain 

Michael Blichasz, President Polish American Congress  Deborah Majka,  Honorary Consul to the Republic of Poland 

Ed Lipka and Anthony Bocella Former Co-hosts of PVP on WJBR Wilmington Father Pawel Kryskiewicz, Pastor of St Joseph’s Church 

George Szymanski, Esq. PACC Solicitor Walter Piatek, PACC Recording Secretary Stanley Raiczyk, PACC Director 
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PACC  100th Anniversary Celebration Pictures 
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More photos are on our website at: www.pacc1914.org 

PACC  100th Anniversary Celebration Pictures 
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